
 

416 N. Franklin Street                                    Phone:  707-961-2823 
Fort Bragg, CA  95437                                 Fax:  707-961-2802 

 CITY OF FORT BRAGG 

News Release
 

 
January 8, 2020 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
  

  ROAD CLOSURE ON S. HARRISON STREET                                       
SCHEDULED FOR THURSDAY, JANUARY 9, 2020 

City maintenance crews will be performing sewer connection work on the 400 block of South 
Harrison Street between Hazel and Chestnut Streets on Thursday, January 9, 2020.  A 
temporary road closure of both lanes to through traffic is anticipated between 7:30 am - 4:00 
pm.  
Drivers are reminded to drive cautiously in construction zone areas and encouraged to use 
alternate routes.  

 

 

 

Questions regarding this information should be directed to Ian Sanderson, Public Works Lead, 
at (707) 357-0231. 

 


